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   10th March 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

On Monday 13th March, Forest School will be starting for 

Mrs McCoy’s Class. 

 

Please send your child into school wearing old clothes, as 

they may get dirty in the forest, and wellies. 

 

Please provide a change of footwear to wear inside. 

 

Forest School will continue now until we break up in the 

Summer. 

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs Mc Coy 

Class Teacher 
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   13th March 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

On Monday 20th March, Forest School will be starting for 

Mr East’s Class. 

 

Please send your child into school wearing old clothes, as 

they may get dirty in the forest, and wellies. 

 

Please provide a change of footwear to wear inside. 

 

Forest School will continue now until we break up in the 

Summer. 

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mr East 

Class Teacher 
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   13th March 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

On Wednesday 15th March, Forest School will be starting 

for Mrs Drinkwater’s Class. 

 

Please send your child into school wearing old clothes, as 

they may get dirty in the forest, and wellies. 

 

Please provide a change of footwear to wear inside. 

 

Forest School will continue now until we break up in the 

Summer. 

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Drinkwater 

Class Teacher 

 


